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Pursuant to Nevada Administrative Code § 533.500, the Division of Water Resources is initiating the 
review of NAC 533.390 to 533.500, inclusive, (Application for Extension of Time to Complete 
Construction Work or Apply Water to Beneficial Use) to determine whether the provisions should be 
amended or repealed.  
 
The current regulations may be found at https://www.leg.state.nv.us/nac/NAC-
533.html#NAC533Sec390 
 
The Division will be hosting a public meeting and you are invited to discuss the Extensions of Time 
process, including the impact of the existing regulations and areas that may need revision. The meeting 
will be held: 
 

DATE: October 15, 2024 
TIME: 1:00 p.m.  
LOCATION: Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, 901 S. Stewart Street, 
Carson City, Bonnie Bryan Conference Room, 1st floor.  
ONLINE: Join the meeting now  
Meeting ID: 271 173 619 203 , Passcode: DdpTfz  

Dial in by phone  

+1 775-321-6111, United States, Reno  

Phone conference ID: 887 024 384#  

Written comments on the review of the Extension of Time Regulations will be accepted through October 
18, 2024. Comments timely received will be posted on the Division of Water Resources website. 
Comments may be sent to ndwr-regscomment@water.nv.gov or sent by mail to the Division office in 
Carson City.  
 
Following the public meeting and receipt of any written comments, the Division will prepare a report 
reviewing the comments and discussing any future action by the Division during the next regulation 
cycle, beginning July 2, 2025. The report will be submitted to the Legislative Counsel Bureau, posted on 
the Division’s website, and emailed to the list of persons interested in Division regulations.  
 
Members of the public who are disabled and require special accommodations or assistance at the 
hearing are requested to notify the Division in writing, no later than five (5) working days before the 
hearing, via email to ndwr-regscomment@water.nv.gov. 
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